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The November Meeting of the Historical Society will be held
on Wednesday, November 11 at 7:30 P.M. in the Saugatuck
City Hall

Charles Williams, President of the Douglas Village Council
will be present to talk about the Douglas Historical Soclety.

The public is invited. Bring a friend!!!!

A Board Meeting was held on Wednesday, November 4th with Chamber
President John Huyge. The four members of the Board were present
and discussed the possibility of an office at the Chamber of
Commerce building. The Chamber offered us the service of using
their bulk mailing rate. It was decided that the Board will

meet on a regular basis. The following dates for the remainder
of the year were established: Sunday, November 8th, Thursday,
November 19th and Thursday, December 17th.

The Board has divided our current interests into various
committees. These committees will be presented at the next
meeting, in compliance with the wishes of the membership to
take a more active role in the Society.

This years Christmas Committee has asked the Society to
participate in the Christmas parade. Jeff. Wilcox, representing
the Christmas Committee, will speak to the Society at the next
meeting about our participation.
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